
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers ,  

An unexpected highlight of  my week was being intro-

duced to our cheeky resident crow on the playground. He’s 

young but his MUM has been teaching him bad habits of  

begging for crumbs and nipping knees and ankles of  the foolhardy. The CCTV 

review shows him cheekily running round after Year 2 to his great hilarity until 

Mrs Keen came to chase him away. Mrs Fallis picked him up later to move him 

away and he flew over her head right back to the start. If  crows could laugh I’m 

sure he was—CAW CAW CAW CAW.  

 

Next Thursday is last of  this half  term and we want to celebrate our work for 

Black History Month. Please come in your international colours—let’s cele-

brate that we are woven together as a community. No cost just colour.  

 

A huge thank you to everyone who took part in the sponsored read. £990 so 

far! Wow. More details of  book fair after half  tem on page 3.  

 

Our Harvest in school celebrations on page  4. 

 

The government asked us to publish our Remote Learning Policy you can read 

it here. https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/covid-information/ 

 

Our latest version of  the Risk assessment available here too.  

 

Term Dates on page  13 for 2021-22. We know that is a long way in the future 

but we know many of  you are planning holidays for then. 

 

Finally—Parents evenings will be via video—see page 5 . Bookings open at 

4pm tonight and we’re here all next week to help.  

 

Stay well and see you on the gate  Mrs Savage Headteacher   

                    Autumn Term                  16th  October 2020 

https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/covid-information/
https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/10/Jennetts-Park-Risk-Assessment-Tool-v15.pdf
https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/term-dates/


 

 

Parent Volunteers! 
  
Would you like to help the school? 
Do you have spare time each week? 
Do you have skills that you can share? 
  
As our children are settling into their learning and challenging themselves to be the best 
they can be, our teachers always appreciate additional parent support. Activities for  
parent volunteers include hearing readers, small group games, organising resources and 
lots more! If  you have time to offer, please contact the office to let us know. 
  
As I’m sure you can appreciate, our volunteers may need to work a little differently this 
year and that Covid-safe measures need to be taken. Each volunteer and activity will be 
carefully considered to ensure our safety actions can be followed. 
  
Thank you 
Miss Szadowski 

COVID, COLDS, COUGHS AND COLLYWOBBLES 

 

Just a note to clarify symptoms and procedures that school are following in line with 

the government and public health advise. 

 

If  any child has anyone of  the symptoms below they will be sent home: 

A) A temperature above 37.5 - staff  will take child’s temperature a few times before 

contacting the parent. 

B) A new continuous barking cough 

C) If  your child coughs 3 times or more in an hour 

D) A loss of, or change to, sense of  smell or taste 

If  your child is not feeling well please do not send them to school. We ask that 

you monitor symptoms and if  they do not have a temperature (or any if  the above 

symptoms) and feeling better they are able to return to school. If  they have any of  the 

above then they must be tested before they return school. 

Please be assured we are not doing this to be awkward but to ensure the safety of  our 

community as a whole. 



 

 

 Dear Parents & Carers, 

 We are very excited to announce that we will be par-

ticipating in the Scholastic Book Fair! 

 On November 3rd , the book fair will arrive at Jennett’s Park School. However, in order 

to keep everyone as safe as possible, we will not be able to invite parents into school this 

year to peruse our collection. Instead, we will be taking individual classes to visit the 

book fair, in morning and afternoon slots. 

 We are also offering parents the opportunity to view the pre-order form https://

images.scholastic.co.uk/assets/a/d6/2a/sbf-pre-browse-order-form-v7-1966840.pdf, to 

pre-order books from Scholastic, which will be delivered when the book fair arrives. This 

is a great opportunity to purchase some wonderful texts, due to the fact that when the 

book fair arrives in school, we only have limited stock of  the books on the shelves. On 

Friday, we will be able to send you a list of  texts recommended for each year group too, 

that your class teachers feel the children will enjoy. 

 If  you would like to pre-order books for the book fair, please either complete the order 

form, or email in with your order. Our preferred form of  payment is either cash or 

cheques. However, details are provided if  you would like to pay in gift vouchers. Orders 

must be placed by Thursday, October 22nd. Below, are each year group’s book recom-

mendations, featuring titles that pupils will love to read! All the books listed below are  

located on the pre-order form https://images.scholastic.co.uk/assets/a/d6/2a/sbf-pre-

browse-order-form-v7-1966840.pdf 

 We really appreciate your efforts in making the book fair a success. Every year it has 

brought in a considerable income, which is spent on our library, and we do hope that de-

spite the different circumstances, this continues. 

 Many thanks, Mrs Merrills 

CLICK HERE TO FIND OUT  OUR  

YEARGROUP RECOMMENDATIONS : 

YN   YR     Y1        Y2      

Y3     Y4     Y5     Y6 

https://images.scholastic.co.uk/assets/a/d6/2a/sbf-pre-browse-order-form-v7-1966840.pdf
https://images.scholastic.co.uk/assets/a/d6/2a/sbf-pre-browse-order-form-v7-1966840.pdf
https://images.scholastic.co.uk/assets/a/d6/2a/sbf-pre-browse-order-form-v7-1966840.pdf
https://images.scholastic.co.uk/assets/a/d6/2a/sbf-pre-browse-order-form-v7-1966840.pdf
https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/nursery-work-2/
https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/reception-work/
https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/year-1-work/
https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/year-2-work/
https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/year-3-work/
https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/year-4-work/
https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/year-5-work/
https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/year-6-work/


 

 

Harvest in school  

We’ve shared all our work on 
https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-

forest.sch.uk/special-events/ 

 

 

https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/special-events/
https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/special-events/


 

 

Parents Evening 

Our parents evening will be online via video. These are the first week back after the  

holidays. What could go wrong? Well cynically lots... but we have chosen to try it anyway.  

Please read our how to guides and we are here next week to answer questions. To get as 

many people the choice we’ve added a half  day during the day session to choose from 

too.  

Our SENDCO’s will offer appointments the week after via link to those who need it– 

more details to come  

 

How to book for parents evening - https://jennettsparkce.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 

https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/10/Parent

-Guide-Parents-Evening-November-2020-Monday-2nd-November.pdf 

 

Guide via video 

https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/801-video-parents-how-to-attend-

appointments-over-video-call 

Attendance 

Attendance should be 96%  or above. Please note, the school will not authorise leave 

unless under exceptional circumstances if  a child is over 5 years and therefore of       

statutory school age.  

Absences 

All absences should be reported by  telephone or email before 9.30am. Thank you. 

Well done Whinchats and Kingfishers with 100% attendance this week . 

                                     
Robins 97.3% 

Woodpeckers 98.9% 

Stonechats 97.4% 

Whinchats 100% 

Canaries 96.2% 

Yellowhammers 97.3% 

Greenjays 99.1% 

Parakeets 98.8% 

Macaws 97.9% 

Kingfishers 100% 

Peacocks 98.3% 

Mockingbirds 99% 

Sabrewings 94.4% 

Sunbirds 98.3% 

https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/10/Parent-Guide-Parents-Evening-November-2020-Monday-2nd-November.pdf
https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/10/Parent-Guide-Parents-Evening-November-2020-Monday-2nd-November.pdf
https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/801-video-parents-how-to-attend-appointments-over-video-call
https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/801-video-parents-how-to-attend-appointments-over-video-call


 

 

 Toy Prams and Pushchairs 

If  you have any toy prams or pushchairs at home that you are looking to rehome     

because your children have outgrown them, EYFS would be delighted to take them 

off  your hands.  

Please speak to the school office or one of  the Nursery or Reception teachers. 

Thank you very much! 

 

Plant Protection  

Does anyone have a frost protection sheet or bag they no longer need? Or alterna-

tively, maybe some plastic sheeting or an old pram cover? We are looking for some-

thing we can use to protect the herbs growing in the EYFS garden. 

Thank you for your help!  

                 Your Local School Nursing Service  

The School Nursing team in Berkshire Healthcare is here to   

support the health and well being of school-aged children and 

young people who attend state-maintained schools, free schools 

and academy schools in Bracknell, Wokingham, Reading and West Berkshire as well as those who are 

home-educated. 

Please click this link for a message from the School Nursing Team: 

https://vimeo.com/437797725/2b2e26b789 

In June this year a telephone support line was set up as an additional service so that despite Covid 19 

restrictions in our schools children, young people and their families could still access health  advice, 

support and signposting from the school nurse. Although initially a response to the Covid pandemic, 

this initiative has proved popular and in response to feedback from our service users is planned to 

continue. Following the initial call, if it is felt necessary by the caller and nurse, a referral into our    

service is made to offer ongoing targeted support. Since the launch of this new initiative, we have   

received an increasing number of calls as awareness of the line has improved.  

If you wish to discuss a health concern of a school aged child/young person please call us. 

0118 9312111 select ‘Option 4’ to speak to a School Nurse from our team. 

The line is available from 9am-4.30pm, Monday to Friday. 

Further advice and support on the health and development of children and young people can be 

found by accessing Berkshire Healthcare’s School Nursing web-pages; 

https://cypf.berkshirehealthcare.nhs.uk/our-services/public-health-nursing-health-visiting-school-

nursing-immunisation/school-nursing/ 

https://vimeo.com/437797725/2b2e26b789


 

 

Survey Reponses 

If  you have a spare 15 minutes please do look at our 

recent results for feedback. https://

www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/surveys-

feedback/ It was lovely to hear your thoughts  

A Rainbow song by Julia T 

 

Here is part of  a Rainbow song Julia wrote for us.  

 

I know what I’m doing  

God loves us, 

I feel love, 

Love in my heart. 

Today I feel happy  

Today I can face whatever is here.  

What do you do when you want to give up? 

Don’t give up!  

You can do it.  

https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/surveys-feedback/
https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/surveys-feedback/
https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/surveys-feedback/


 

 

Hello Yellow Day  Some photos across the  school 

 

 

 

In Kingfishers we've been thinking 

about being positive and how to stay 

happy.  Our literacy lesson was writ-

ing poems and here's a couple I'd like 

to share to help your Hello Yellow 

day smiles. 

From Frankie B 

As warm as tea and chocolatey 

Not chocolate cake  

And not chocolate milkshake 

But hot chocolate 

Every day is a new day 

One might be happy 

One might be sad 

But every day is different 

From Iyla K 

One petal is sad 

One petal is happiness 

Sadness flies away 

Now all you have to focus on 

Is if you are happy 

Once you find your peace 

You will be happy 

 

And one from Mrs Venediktou: 

Hello Yellow Day made me smile 

Seeing all the kids in their yellow style 

Thinking about life with an outlook positive 

Is that important? Absolutely of course it is 

 

Rupert bear dresses and teaching bananas 

Turns us into a school of total Pollyannas 

It's important to always look for a bright side 

To ensure we stay healthy on the inside 

 

So remember that there's always someone with an ear 

To listen to a problem or chase away a fear 

If inspiration fails, think about making yourself proud 

By being a rainbow in somebody else's cloud 

 



 

 

Outstanding Owl and Rainbow Promise Learners  

 Each week children are chosen for showing Owl learning behav-

iours or following our Rainbow Promise.  

 
Our Rainbow Promise underpins everything we do at 
school. Just as the Rainbow was a sign of  God’s promise to Noah that from that 
moment God would enable Noah and the people of  the earth to flourish and ex-
perience life in all its fullness. So as a school community we promise to do our 
best to enable all the pupils and adults of  our school to flourish academically and 
professionally so that they might reach their potential. 
 
The Rainbow is also a symbol of  the diversity of  our school 
community, but as a church school we recognise that we are all 
created and valued by God, and so as a school community we 
commit to care for and value each other. 
 
The dove symbolises our need to persevere in some aspects of  life as it is not  
always the first time we find success. It was not the first time that Noah had tried 
to find dry land and so we much seek strength within ourselves and from God to 
achieve. 

  These are our Values we try to live each day 

 

Our Owl Learning Behaviours are:  

        

   C - Collaboration 

   O - Optimism 

   P - Perseverance 

   P - Pride 

    I - Inspiration 

    C - Challenge 

    MD - Managing Distractions 

 

 

Love 

 Honesty  

Respect  

Peace  

Forgiveness  

Patience  

Support   

Kindness & Joy   



 

 

 

 

 

  

 

         Our Rainbow Moments this week are…..       Our Owl Learners this week are….  

  

Robins Lyla 

Woodpeckers Deena 

Stonechats Ruby  

Whinchats Stanley 

Canaries Julia 

Yellowhammers Isla 

Greenjays Eliza-Mae 

Parakeets Taya 

Kingfishers Frankie B 

Macaws Whole Class 

Mockingbirds Serena 

Peacocks Lucy 

Sabrewings Annabelle 

Sunbirds Sofia 

Robins Oliver 

Woodpeckers Sara 

Stonechats Minnah 

Whinchats Noah 

Canaries Ellia 

Yellowhammers Ariadna 

Greenjays Whole Class 

Parakeets Jevon 

Kingfishers Jake 

Macaws Xanthe 

Mockingbirds Josie 

Peacocks Lottie 

Sabrewings Grace 

Sunbirds Emily 

Items we need at JPCE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Item Deliver to  

Plastic Bottle ends for Remembrance dis-

play 

Office  

Puppets/ Dressing up clothes Mrs Savage 

Lego Office 

Storage boxes/ trolleys  Office 

Labelled plants and seedlings for around 

school 

Mrs Savage  



 

 
 

FACILITIES FOR HIRE       OPENING TIMES 

Mon – Fri 3.30pm – 8pm 

            Sat – Sun 8am – 8pm 

            Open all year round 

 

Prices are per hour unless stated  

Events may be charged more. For up to date prices see our website.  

Minimum booking periods:  Mon - Fri, 1 hour & Sat- Sun, 2 hours 

Visit our website for more information about facilities and ‘What’s on’ at this venue. 

www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk 

 

 

  

  Registered Charities & 

Voluntary Associations, 

Local Education & 

Recreation Groups. 

  

 

Charge Per Hour 

  

Minimum Rate of: 

Private (Non-

Commercial) – Residents 

of Jennett’s Park, Wykery 

Copse & Peacock  

Cottages. 

  

Charge Per Hour 

  

Minimum Rate of: 

Any Commercial Hire 

and/or Business  

Enterprises 

  

  

  

Charge Per Hour 

  

Minimum Rate of: 

  Weekdays & Weekends Weekends & Half Terms Weekends & Half Terms 

School Hall £20 £30 £40 

Classroom £10 £15 £20 

Music Room £10 £15 £20 

School Field £20 £30 £40 

MUGA £20 £30 £40 

Dance Studio £32 £48 £64 



 

 

Dates for your Diary 

Thursday 22nd October 2020 Scarecrow hunt begins 

International Colours Day  

Friday 23rd October  2020 INSET DAY 

Monday 26th—30th October HALF TERM 

Monday 2nd November 2022 Children return to school 

Tuesday 3rd November 2020 Parents Evening 5pm to 7.30pm 

Thursday 5th November 2020 Parents Evening 3.45pm to 6.00pm  

Wednesday 11th November 2020 Remembrance Day 

Friday 13th November 2020 Be a Buddy Not a Bully Pledge Day  

Monday 16th November 2020 Friendship Week 

Road Safety Week 

Wednesday 25th November 2020 Pause Day 

 Reverse Advent calendar appeal starts 

Monday and Tuesday 30th and 1st De-

cember 

Wintershall players come to set up real life nativity on grounds. More 

details tbc 

Friday 4th December 2020 Reception to Yr 6 Nasal Flu Vaccination 

Wednesday 9th December 2020 Early Years Christmas Nativity - 2pm (includes afternoon Nursery) 

Thursday 10th December 2020 Early Years Christmas Nativity - 10.00am (includes morning Nursery) 

Friday 11th December Christmas Jumper day for save the children  

Monday 14th December 2020 KS1 Christmas Performance - 10.00am 

Tuesday 15th December 2020 KS1 Christmas Performance - 2pm 

Wednesday 16th December 2020 Christmas Dinner tbc 

Friday 18th December 2020 LAST DAY OF TERM  - 1.30pm 

Monday 4th January 2021 INSET DAY 

Tuesday 5th January 2021 Children Return to School 

Thursday 21st January 2021 School Census Day 

Monday 1st February 2021 LGBT+ History Month 

Tuesday 9th February 2021 Safer Internet Day 

Friday 12th February 2021 Chinese New Year 

Monday 15th –19 February 2021 HALF TERM 

Monday 22nd February 2021 Children Return to School 

Thursday 4th March 2021 World Book Day 

Monday 8th March 2021 International Women’s Day 

Tuesday 9th March 2021 Parents Evening tbc 

Thursday 11th March 2021 Parents Evening tbc 

Tuesday 16th March 2021 Year 3/4 Performance times tbc 

Wednesday 17th March 2021 Year 3/4 Performance times tbc 

Thursday 1st April 2021 END OF TERM - 1.30pm  

Monday 19th April 2021 INSET DAY 

Tuesday 20th April 2021 Children Return to School 

Thursday 22nd April 2021 Earth Day and Green Day 

Monday 24th May 2021 Art Week 

Wednesday 26th May 2021 Pause Day 

Monday 31st May to Friday 4th June 2021 HALF TERM 

Monday 7th June 2021 Children return to school 



 

 

 
Term Dates 2020/2021 

Professional Training Day Friday 23rd October 2020 Day 2 

Half Term Monday 26th October - Friday 30th October 2020 

End of Term Friday 18th December 2020 1:30 pm  

Spring Term 2021   

Professional Training Day Monday 4th January 2021 Day 3 

Start of Term Tuesday 5th January 2021 

Half Term Monday 15th February - Friday 19th February 2021 

End of Term Thursday 1st April 2021 1:30 pm  

Professional Training Day Monday 19th April 2021 Day 4 

Start of Term Tuesday 20th April 2021 

Half Term Monday 31st May - Friday 4th June 2021 

End of Term Tuesday 20th July 2021 1:30 pm  

Professional Training Day Wednesday 21st July 2021 Day 5  

 
Friday 11th June 2021 Sports Day 

Friday 18th June 2021 Reserve Sports Day 

Monday 21st June 2021 International Week 

Wednesday 30th June 2021 Ready for Life Day - Year 6 

Friday 2nd July 2021 Sports Day Extra Reserve Day  

Tuesday 13th July 2021 Yr 6 Summer Performance 4pm 

Thursday 15th July 2021 Yr 6 Summer Performance - 6pm 

Friday 16th July 2021 Yr 6 Leavers Service - 9.30 am 

Monday 19th July 2021 Grand Day In - Whole School Picnic 

Tuesday 20th July 2021 TERM ENDS - 1.30pm 

 Term Dates 2021 2022 

Autumn Term 2021  

Professional Training Days Wednesday 1st September 2021Day 1 

Start of Term Thursday 2nd September 2021  Children return 

Half Term Monday 25th October - Friday 29th  October 2021 

End of Term Friday 17th December 2021 

Spring Term 2022 

Professional Training Day Monday 3rd January 2022 Day 2 

Start of Term Tuesday 4th January 2022 

Half Term Monday 14th February - Friday 18th February 2022 

End of Term Friday 1st April 2022 

Summer Term 2022 

Professional Training Day Tuesday  19th April 2022  Day 3 

Start of Term Wednesday 20th  April 2022 

Half Term Monday 30th May - Friday 3rd June 2022 

End of Term Wednesday 20th July 



 

 

https://berkshirepublichealth.co.uk/ 

https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/09/Covid_19_pupil_abscence_guide_v1.pdf
https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/09/Covid_19_pupil_abscence_guide_v1.pdf
https://berkshirepublichealth.co.uk/

